
 

 

THE SOCIETY'S NEXT PUBLIC MEETING WILL BE: 

 

Thursday 12th May at 7.30 pm 

The Meeting Room, The Central Library (Kensington) 

Phillimore Walk, Kensington, London W8 7RX 

 

A Talk by Mr. Victor Tunkel 

 

"A JEWISH VIEW OF THE SHROUD OF TURIN" 

 

Mr. Tunkel will present a review of Jewish sources and of the customs prevalent during 

the time of Christ, and will give his own interpretation of the provenance of the Shroud 

and of Gospel accounts. Time permitting, Mr. Ian Wilson will also give a short summing-

up of current news and future events.  

 

A Steering Committee meeting will be held before Mr Tunkel's talk, and will commence 

at 6.30 pm.  

 


